
FREE! 
 

Register at  

Beautifullybipolar.eventbrite.com 

 

For more information, contact 

Kelli Behrends at 928-774-7128. 

Sept. 12, 2014 
6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m.  

Doors open at 5:30 
 

Flagstaff Medical Center’s McGee Auditorium 

1200 N. Beaver Street, Flagstaff, AZ 

Northern Arizona Regional Behavioral Health Authority (NARBHA) is the Regional Behavioral Health Authority for Coconino, Navajo, Yavapai, Apache 
and Mohave counties.  Funds for services are provided through a contract with the Arizona Department of Health Services/Division of Behavioral 
Health Services and AHCCCS. 

Sponsored by 

What’s Beautiful about Bipolar Disorder?  

Book Talk with Author, Flagstaff Native 
& Mental Health Enthusiast 

 

Erin Callinan  


